
Head Teacher Weekly Update 26.06.25 

Dear all, 

I am finding it hard to believe that this is my final weekly update of the school year. What a week it has been! I 

am so impressed by the unbelievable amount of work that goes in from all staff, including our brilliant admin 

team in the office, to offer opportunities for all our pupils in S1-S3 to experience wider curricular 

opportunities. The breadth of opportunities, the trips and excursions, and the input from organisations like 

Humanutopia, adds such important breadth and depth to the learner experience. I hope all of our senior pupils 

have been enjoying a productive week of work experience. 

Brufts and the School Fair was an incredible success last Saturday. Many thanks to so many of you for coming 

along and helping. It was also wonderful to be supported by two of our local MPs, who helped out on the 

Boroughmuir Burger stand.  

On a personal note, thank you so much for all your support as I have navigated my first year here as 

headteacher. This is an incredible school, with such a dedicated and hardworking team of staff, enacting and 

modelling our school values of respect, resilience, and inclusion. I have loved getting to know the full 

community this year, and getting to see, day after day, what phenomenal young people attend this school. It is 

such a privilege to be headteacher of this incredible school community. May I take this opportunity to wish you 

all a wonderful Summer. 

 

What is happening this week in school 

• Well Being  Week  

• Trips to London, Iona and Benmore, returning today.  

• Our First Tech Challenge Championship finalists are off to London today, for  the final in Queen 

Elizabeth Olympic Park.  

• Latest Boroughmuir Chronicle 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/c6CxUmEdiR43vSM3?ref=email&loc=play  

Your qualifications update - shared by Mr Hayes - repeat from last week 

Please find a link to the results guidance from SQA. Results day is Tuesday 5 August 2025. Your results - 

Support and guidance - SQA 

Staff will be available in school to support any students who need to be re-coursed on Wednesday 

6th August.  These meetings are by appointment only, please phone the school office to make an 

appointment.  Guidance staff will also be available for re-coursing on Tuesday 12th August (in-service day). 

Students who have a concern about their result may be able to appeal. This asks the SQA to check your exam. 

Your mark may go down as well as up. Students should speak to their teacher first and then apply themselves 

using the link above. Students who need this done urgently for university entry should contact the school 

office on Wednesday the 6th August to get advice. 

 

Skills Development Scotland results helpline 

0808 100 8000 

Opening hours: 

• Tuesday 5 and Wednesday 6 August, 08:00 – 20:00 (UK time) 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/c6CxUmEdiR43vSM3?ref=email&loc=play
https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/78173.html?utm_source=e-shot&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=2025.06.12-SQANews-NL-MC&es_c=F330062CF8446337387E262B10545C42&es_cl=D7291436E8F6B80086D8B2302C5A3B01&es_id=p78%c2%a3c2
https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/78173.html?utm_source=e-shot&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=2025.06.12-SQANews-NL-MC&es_c=F330062CF8446337387E262B10545C42&es_cl=D7291436E8F6B80086D8B2302C5A3B01&es_id=p78%c2%a3c2


• Thursday 7 and Friday 8 August 09:00 – 17:00 (UK time) 

If students are not sure about their next steps and need help to explore their options, SDS's expert careers 

advisers are at the end of the phone to help them and their parents or carer 

COLLEGE CLEARING EVENT – Thursday 7th August 

Edinburgh College will be hosting a College Clearing Day on the 7 August between 10am and 2pm at their 

Sighthill Campus. This will give students the chance to discuss their options after SQA results are issued. More 

details to follow on the College website www.edinburghcollege.ac.uk 

Pupil success 

• Andrew Porteous (currently 3R2) has completed his first solo flight in a glider after many hours of 

instruction and study - photos attached 

Staffing news 

• New permanent PE teacher - Duncan Jarvie 

• New fixed term PE teacher -  Fraser Hudson 

Family Support - there is quite a lot of information here that some families might find helpful over the 

Summer 

Support for Healthy Heads -  https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/homepage/10532/wellbeing-edinburgh 

Please see attached for some ideas regarding some ideas for Summer activities.  

You never know how the British weather will go! Will it rain? Will it shine? Either way, we have plenty going on 

across the city this summer holidays for the whole family to enjoy. You can find a list of free and low-cost 

activities to do during the summer holidays on the Family Holiday Activities webpage of the Support for 

Families website. The City of Edinburgh council are updating the webpage all the time, so please keep checking 

back in for new activities. 

https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/family-activities/whats-families-holidays 

 

Dress Code Reminder - we are always here to help with any items, if required.  

Pupils in S1-S6 

All pupils must wear Personalisation and choice 

A white shirt. 

  

A school tie. In S6 pupils are asked to wear the S6 

tie. 

  

Plain all black bottoms with no logo. 

  

Black (black and white if all black is not an option) 

shoes or trainers.  

  

  

Plain black jumper 

Or 

A school branded hoodie 

And/or 

A school blazer 

  

 

http://www.edinburghcollege.ac.uk/
https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/homepage/10532/wellbeing-edinburgh
https://links.uk.defend.egress.com/Warning?crId=6851765a8f402d0290deaf19&Domain=ea.edin.sch.uk&Threat=eNpzrShJLcpLzAEADmkDRA%3D%3D&Lang=en&Base64Url=eNoNkVeOo0AARE_kMQ1mGq80WsFgsk2OPyuaYJIJTeb0y3-FV6pimvo_12tTtvXXG3dzn8RNEzcZnr6S7nNtxmvSlEn9d-7bn5kgwNebnlNWiBVCa6hNa3pOriHoPZtaLqRwANjXtKK5Dkv6v89PvXmhNQmde3f0aEftXQT4xXshY2eApyaLbhwki-QrAY2URtJDrSJS-5xBIC_WaleXx4Xi73t3-fexiZBdTLetgkbM1pR4u2UItYfsvyjCyVXDsS4kV6ZyIPYGxQDAEzdy-dglfVNhv9i7wOGKKHD28Lt97oB7p1s_pocRcMsEhQgdwaZF2C-_c43NnxJXV-8kF3q-lA5rlrD3LWczbSczzxQbv-scPA5R72IdL8hacni4J_WmbiyOhwplS6YYLiGQTD4oTg70cxEkFy4trHe4Niy8ybpJwpO4vUPG2_WsH15mbljrAWdMGgtURsMsaMv4bp1RkpPVt9QFlGkWFBqpTVz9bBlS4Zl3l6Kz-JFGY_Lwaw7FaY552VGL1MHyEOgr4G7UAMKoSwQzX6nNFn3F5T1_FvnekfhRZJ-1YZ8ka0CfSSbzQfVGLWbSWzljioa6TkgVougXoN_kiEP9lLLI9r35hSBd3YbT9DwoS6JnCVXHFghPY6WwppbCuHE3Ll3PC_8DyyvLcQ%3D%3D&@OriginalLink=link.groupcallalert.com


Parent Council Corner 

Fundraising: 

The Just Giving page remains open, noting some conversations on Facebook about this - any money raised 

goes directly to the school. We fund Active Schools and teachers bid for money for items they need for classes 

and school teams. We contributed to the wellbeing hub last year too. The requirement for this money hasn’t 

gone away and the fundraising team have supplemented events like the cheese and wine event with Just 

Giving.  

This came about because we can’t hold some events at the school anymore. Holding events that involve 

alcohol have to be replaced and we are trying to do that,  in reality they don’t raise as much money and we are 

going to have to rent somewhere at a cost to hold the event.  

We can make sure the school has some income from Just Giving and Easy Fundraising and parents can 

contribute if they want to. Thank you to everyone that has contributed.  

Here are the links: 

Help raise £750 to Support our parent council to provide much needed clubs, activities and resources within 

our whole school community. – JustGiving Crowdfunding 

justgiving.com 

 

Future Parent Council meetings 

Tuesday 16th September – Hybrid 

Wednesday 12th November – Teams 

Tuesday 20th January – Teams 

Wednesday 6th May – hybrid. 

 

Many thanks, 

Kate Fraser 

Headteacher 

Boroughmuir High School 

Email/website 

admin@boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk 

www.boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk 

 

https://links.uk.defend.egress.com/Warning?crId=681240e0790011dad23354a2&Domain=ea.edin.sch.uk&Threat=eNpzrShJLcpLzAEADmkDRA%3D%3D&Lang=en&Base64Url=eNoVyMEKgCAMANC_6Za7BxIRdOofgqapkS6ca79fHd-Lrd08AKiqOYVbSE8qwSBlwErqDinuC9gj94yR6Bql5S17lyTbZep-MUlFb-f1BagPHeE%3D&@OriginalLink=www.justgiving.com
https://links.uk.defend.egress.com/Warning?crId=681240e0790011dad23354a2&Domain=ea.edin.sch.uk&Threat=eNpzrShJLcpLzAEADmkDRA%3D%3D&Lang=en&Base64Url=eNoVyMEKgCAMANC_6Za7BxIRdOofgqapkS6ca79fHd-Lrd08AKiqOYVbSE8qwSBlwErqDinuC9gj94yR6Bql5S17lyTbZep-MUlFb-f1BagPHeE%3D&@OriginalLink=www.justgiving.com
https://links.uk.defend.egress.com/Warning?crId=681240e0790011dad23354a2&Domain=ea.edin.sch.uk&Threat=eNpzrShJLcpLzAEADmkDRA%3D%3D&Lang=en&Base64Url=eNoVyMEKgCAMANC_6Za7BxIRdOofgqapkS6ca79fHd-Lrd08AKiqOYVbSE8qwSBlwErqDinuC9gj94yR6Bql5S17lyTbZep-MUlFb-f1BagPHeE%3D&@OriginalLink=www.justgiving.com
mailto:admin@boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk
http://link.groupcallalert.com/ls/click?upn=u001.tP0hFSYYiwOGHl8r-2FBJN4-2BdT9sBNhYiKtqpVrkITz-2BY-2BwcCxm0hF24kRDv8-2F7HUaFyWWPwH1whOZ-2BkzNBiOc6mlj-2BCZ8hu2Eolk1D3A1d2beel967HBhDRuQDDiRoM-2Bo7s1pV8bPCtsO5c17lD5ajEEC6LSww-2F19yxMb-2FkYUprGXdZnMNo7LyckdsoskuGTeZa40ME2qk2Y06TrlfV-2F-2FulR91ZwkVQ-2BRysJenXIWbIfJsqXyhaQa2bJpnYXfqX0OqUAjk7-2FUADjHijOrPeOlCW0Qd0Wcs3SbITCcMSHuDClDLGDkVz8JTfvbkigwVNFusT8h5nwc4g2n28YxVdMK1UgEBSjRGZ-2FiuDv-2FLycwamCRyh90JdNuNutrKB0L266VNKALHjpvZVnajvbnmhEuFojyRzeyUJAV4yJyhIeWYLu32F6-2FyGdfZfNf-2BGoz4hN9nTGC8Rzb1x-2BKn-2FSKN7pr6hke-2BREY1NupQkiZ3DcJdAJounz-2BgsJHOPdKm4QZaXkJz2hhsbld85-2BZpvJ9KcZgC2j0RahK6W85sKDAroGO-2BDTc-2FyC8cJOGE-2B-2BVt7FtFq2BIN4VJooI-2BuCPp5cL2ozidNpsn8ckvi1B5WB6FWT9MD-2BF9ECF0T8uX52-2BLPAC-2Bpp3bJdxGBj48NCjM33EoFpRUDALR-2BSqQya-2BbaIi2c-2BB5e3BqTJNkN3iSWvVIVe66xDgntLyvJDh6ltqXOob-2FFCpgCB1mXzB2KpJkAPXqco4BiM-3DPRZw_Uloz565sN4zOqJ2p-2BvUCH34HUIoP043J516pM10v7cgsKk1l1chcT3AVD59R1vNINFNV6oEZtdWcDqFvNTyCHXe4lmvsFhp3eIHTab7J4E5umAV5xXnqIhaKKYP5SxCCoEtZSlQQk1euvJQY2fyu8k5s-2BVFI1ceS-2BfFSJWtu-2BavkBO9vZDOfnS41R7rYHr9nVVKMFmZG4EanGvNHORRVKY0iXYxDK2nL5McK0unURirY4staJcfF85KIsGr3Qw51ufHkuTO5b1hnXQ-2FzuqKv7ALpQR9Dcj3sFB-2F1h5zWVP82fGryoxyw4Y1bg0NVYDVXszoEEIa-2FKVRCJe6Qe816VNkVJq-2FWqonbPd9shwOcJBiV5PZvfJ7sl0PFGK4fPw5OM1-2F3XL6b1kslFCvTaC8ww2lMlie9S5BD-2FGWvT1IhI7-2FfG-2BbaV3vy77ZHFI4dOCXw

